
Ontario Line  

 
Information as of: January 6, 2025 

Emergency Water Main Repairs on 

Gowan Ave — Water Service Shutoff 
Date: January 7, 2025 
Time: 9 AM – 5 PM 

What is happening? 
On January 6, a small water main break occurred within the Metrolinx work site on Gowan Avenue. The 

water main is located underground within our work site adjacent to the trench currently being worked on by 

Clearway. 

 

To fix the break, repair crews will be on site on Tuesday, January 7 from 9 AM to 5 PM. During this time, 

water service will be temporarily shut off to all properties on the south side of Gowan Avenue 

between Carlaw and Pape — 127-179 Gowan Avenue, and 992-1000 Pape Avenue. Service will be 

restored once repairs are completed.  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Affected properties shown in red. 

 

If you have any questions about this work or any other Ontario Line works, please contact the Ontario Line 

Community Office at 416-202-5100 or ontarioline@metorlinx.com. 

 

 

mailto:ontarioline@metorlinx.com

	What is happening?

